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NOTE TO MR. RIZA

UNAMSIL: Letter to the president of the Security Council

for the Secretary-General’s

dressed to Ambassador Turk,
regarding the Secretary-—:

Adeniji as his Special

d as Head of UNAMSIL.

please find attached,
signature, the draft letter ad
President of the Security Council,
General’s decision to appoint Mr.
Representative for Sierra Leone an

We would be grateful if you would obtain the Secretary-

General’s approval of the letter at his ear

Many thanks.

et
Bernar iye
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15 November 1999

B

cc: Mr. Prendergast
Mr. Vieira de Mello

liest convenience. ' ..




